
To all City Council members, Mayors office and Regulated Industries Division: 

We have a 7-11 that sells Alcoholic beverages and the lots pick up hundreds of the one shot booze. The 
convenience store already causes a lot of trash and they don't pick it up. High school kids walk by during 
the week. We don't need anymore liquor stores manage by employees with an owner who doesn't care. 

With three properties just to the east my option is the same as the last request. 

"No" We don't need another liquor license granted this close to another.  7-11 24 Highway and Noland. 

This request is for 151 West US 24 Highway just the building that was Rainbow Foods. 

I hope you stand behind me and other property owner and vote NO on the request for a liquor license. 

Thank you, 

Tom Gorenc 

Property owner 

928 No Main Street  

1002 North Main Street  

101 East US 24 Highway 


